HOMELESS AND AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMITTEE 205 W 5th Ave. Ste. 108 Ellensburg, WA 98926

March 13, 2015

Board of County Commissioners,

At the March 12, 2015 meeting of the Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee (HAHC), the requests for reappointment from Jack Frost and Nancy Goodloe were reviewed.

The HAHC voted unanimously to request the Board of County Commissioners to reappoint Jack Frost and Nancy Goodloe to the Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee.

Please consider appointing Jack Frost and Nancy Goodloe to the Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee at the April 7, 2015 BOCC Agenda Session.

Thank you,

Debbie Myers, Clerk

Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee

Wille Mym